
August 5, 2000 

Discussion "The Great Opportunities in China 
for Overseas Chinese Scholars" 

OCEAN and Boston Chinese Report cooperated to have a "Dalian 6-29 Conference Discussion Meeting" on 
August 5 evening at MIT E-25/117. Dalian 6-29 Conference was a very successful conference. Total of about 300 
overseas Chinese scholars and 800 enterprises and vandal capitals attended this meeting. It was the biggest 
related conference in China up to now. Twelve of OCEAN members attended this conference. In this Saturday's 
meeting, the attendance shared their feelings, experiences and meeting details. As Dr. Hua Jiang suggested, and 
OCEAN board decided, the first Saturday evening (7:00 PM - 10:00 PM) of each month will be fixed as a special 
time for all kinds of OCEAN members to contact and talk each other for information exchange and cooperation 
partner searching. We call this evening as "OCEAN Entrepreneurship Club Networking Evening". This meeting 
was reported on Boston Chinese Report.  

  

Total of 13 OCEAN members and friends as a team attended 
Dalian 6-29 Conference. Among them, 6 members attended this 
discussion meeting (Most of others are in China):Total of 13 
OCEAN members and friends as a team attended Dalian 6-29 
Conference. Among them, 6 members attended this discussion 
meeting (Most of others are in China):First row from left: Dr. Gang 
Li (fifth) and Dr. Xuemei Zhong (last). Second row from left: Dr. 
Zhinan Xia (third), Dr. Xingxuan Kang (forth) and Dr. Wenda Gao 
(seventh), and Mr. Fen Chen (absence).  
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